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1 August 2018 
 
Letter to Parents: 93/2018 (All Students) 
 
Through The Principal 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
NATIONAL DAY CELEBRATIONS 2018 – "We Are Singapore" 
 

To commemorate Singapore’s 53rd birthday, the school will be celebrating National Day on 
Wednesday, 8 August 2018. The theme for this year’s National Day Parade (NDP), "We Are 
Singapore", celebrates our people, our nation and our home. It defines the Singapore Spirit, 
invoking the strength and resilience which built Singapore and empowers Singaporeans to 
overcome future challenges and adversities together. The theme reminds us that we will 
collectively shape and be responsible for Singapore’s future. 
 
We encourage all P1 to P6 students to be in red and white smart casual attire to reflect the 
National Day celebratory mood. Singapore flags will be provided to all students during the 
National Day concert, however P5 students will bring their own flag which was provided in 
the NE Show Funpack.  
 
All students must report to the hall by 7.30 am.  
 
The schedule of the day is as follows: 
 

Time Activity Venue 
7.45am – 8.00am 
 

Start of Observance Ceremony Hall 

8.00am – 8.45am National Day Concert 
 

Hall 

8.45am – 9.45am Classroom Activity 
 

Classrooms 

9.45am Dismissal 
 

 

 

We will make arrangements with the bus operators on changes to transport time. Your child will 
be informed of the changes through the bus operators. If your child is not taking the school 
transport, please make your own transport arrangements. 
 
As Singapore celebrates its 53rd birthday on Wednesday, 8 August 2018, please be informed 
that Thursday, 9 August 2018 and Friday, 10 August 2018 are both holidays. Students will 
report to school on Monday, 13 August 2018. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our students and parents a Happy National Day.  
 
Thank you. 
 
MRS JOYCE LOW 
SH Citizenship Education 
Northland Primary School 


